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Hi, 
 
I am an actor and a mother and I plead with this Government to continue to uphold Australian Content 
quotas on Television and screen. We have a unique voice and I want my children to be able to be 
proud of the stories we tell about our own country and our own people. 
 
No matter how good your intentions are as a parent, your children will always find a way to watch 
television, whether it is on their computer screens or phones.So how wonderful will it be for them 
when they are streaming that the content they are watching has a strong Australian story! 
 
Wendy Strehlow 

 


